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DATED:   16 MARCH 2023 

TO:  ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

NOTICE:         MIBCO SERVICES TO BE AFFECTED BY THE EFF NATIONAL 

SHUTDOWN 

Dear All,  

 

In light of the pending shutdown as announced in various media publications scheduled for 

20th March 2023, there is a risk that MIBCO’s operations, and therefore the services it 

provides to its stakeholders, could be disrupted.  

 

This is despite the contingency plans put in place by MIBCO to ensure continuity of 

operations during the planned shutdown period. The industry is encouraged to keep its 

request for services from MIBCO on 20th March to the absolute minimum due the expected 

disruption to operations. In order not to compromise the safety of our staff and that of our 

members, some of our services may not be operating at 100%.  

 

MIBCO will do its best to ensure the disruption to services is kept to the absolute minimum, 

and where these are not available on the day of the shutdown, MIBCO has every intention 

to ensure services are restored to normal as soon as it is practical to do so.  

 

We appreciate the understanding of our members during this period of uncertainty and will 

endeavour to restore the services to full capacity as soon as it is practical to do so post the 

shutdown.  

 

Should the need arise, updates will be issued as and when required. 

 

Sincerely, 

The MIBCO Team 
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